Fullerton College

Announcement from the Office of the President

Dear Students,

As we begin the first week of our spring semester, it has been a joy to see you all back
on campus. Earlier today, | had the opportunity visit with many of you in classrooms
and labs, at our information booths and in gathering spaces across campus. | want to
thank you for choosing Fullerton College as your school of choice.

While our campus is filled with enthusiasm for the new semester, it is also important to
acknowledge the concern and confusion that has surfaced as President Trump
signed an executive order to restrict people from certain countries from entering the
United States. This action has affected some members of our campus community. As
| stated in a previous communication last fall, | want to emphasize that Fullerton
College has been and will continue to be a safe place for all who seek to learn here
and for all who work here. At Fullerton College, we take pride in serving our community
as a welcoming, inclusive learning institution. The diversity of our college is one of our
greatest assets. As each of our students, faculty and staff come together each day to
make the Fullerton College experience possible, we support each other, and we will
continue to do so in the future.

If you become aware of any classmates who are encountering difficulty as a result of
the recent executive order signed by President Trump, please contact my office. We
are working closely as a college with our district and the State Chancellor's Office in
Sacramento to ensure that all students have the opportunity attend our college without
fear or intimidation.

As a closing thought, | want to emphasize that our faculty and staff are committed to
working together to support you. We value kindness, respect and the needs of our
students. Let's have a great spring semester.

Sincerely,
Greg Schulz, Ed.D.

President
Fullerton College


http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001iPuWjU7-Gedkgluefr_-aPgiHKjbGKWyGEDpP17VsTAx9aeTM6_6zXfIY_lQhxanrXZulbZlmRdauqu6sTSfdo_qVVrehN43Ymh3kBbyY57KpPlMNXusmxAhHaq_5IgboCs_EGVqNNtzuMibNNlwMAAuV5nQJArxB9r5Wu5qsXY=&c=&ch=
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